
RedactedFrom:
Sent: 1/21/2011 5:15:25 PM

cln@cpuc.ca.gov (cln@cpuc.ca.gov)To:
Ramaiya, Shilpa R (/o=PG&E/ou=Comorate/cn=Recipients/cn=SRRd); Baker,

Redacted
Cc:

Simon tsimon.baker@cr)uc.ca.govl:
Redacted

Redacted

Bcc:
Subject: HVAC Program Change Information

Jeanne,

Thanks for your v-mail concerning our update on the 2010-2012 HVAC program changes and the 
demonstration by some of the implementing HVAC contractors. Per your request, I am attaching 
background materials for you use if needed.

Please note that we updated Simon Baker on the status of discussions with HVAC VSPs in person on 
December 22, 2010 and by voice mail on January 10.

Please give I Redacted lor me a call if you need more information. |Redac lean be reached at Reda 
[Redacted | Thanks and have a good weekend.

I Redacted
PG&E. IDSM Policy Implementation and Reporting 
Redacted
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